Muthoora, Leela

From: English, Rachel

Sent: 30 March 2020 09:30

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2019/6009/P 178 Regent's Park Road

Please log from Regents Park CAAC

Rachel English
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 2726

flin]ELS]

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our
systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our
offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-
19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

Sent: 24 March 2020 11:31
To: English, Rachel <Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 2019/6009/P 178 Regent's Park Road

Hi Rachel,
Thanks for this email.

I have looked at the revised drawings and am happy to withdraw our
objection as the rear balcony has been removed. The replacement is
acceptable. Thank you.

I would urge you to reconsider our request for a CMP. There is real
community concern about building works in the area, and I would argue
that it is in the applicant's own interests to have a transparent and robust
CMP.
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